
Greens Committee Meeting 

October 30, 2013, 6:30pm in Break room of Maintenance Building 

 

Attendees: 

 Ken Stevens, Max Tucker, Rick Funaro, Steve Solsky, Mike Farina, Bob Miskanin 

Steve was again commended on the excellent condition of the course. 

Replacing the missing foot bridge in front of the 3rd forward tee will be moving forward. Sue 

said had talked to Tom Shannon about the steel beams and they would probably be available 

mid-November. However, no work will start until the Treasure gives the OK at the next BoD 

meeting. The work will be completed with volunteer labor. 

Project day went well with the exception of the work on the 7th fairway. It was not completed  

due to the wet conditions of the ground.  

 

The tree on the 6th hole was discussed. Several issues were noted, the tree will not get smaller, 

the issue returns every year, the cost of installing a bunker, etc. The survey was reviewed and 

noted that there were 43 votes (48.3%) to "Do nothing" with the tree and 46 votes (51.7%) to 

"Do something". By a unanimous vote the group will recommend, to the BoD, that the tree be 

removed. A plan was discussed to dredge the creek in such a way as to make it visible from the 

tee and not disturb the flow of the creek. Rocks would be used to line the bank as was done on 

the 12th fairway. Members of the committee will look at the 6th and make sketches of the 

intended work. Below are marked up pictures.   

 



 



 

 



 

 

Max Tucker drew the very detailed sketch (above) of the completed work. 

Pete McNamara’s plan for replacing 5 of the pine trees on the left side of the 8th fairway with 2 

large Maple trees and 1 crimson maple, was reviewed.  

We are waiting for the BoD approval for the work to begin on both projects. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday Dec 2 at 6:30pm. 

 

Thank you 

Bob Miskanin 


